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18/05/2022  09:38:202022/1675/HS2 OBJ LB This application affects Park Village East in its entirety, not just Nash House as continually alluded to. It is 

residential blocks like Silsoe, Richmond & Cubitt that will incur the direct visual impact & other environmental 

concerns - increased noise in an open cutting area; the concrete slab offers no noise mitigation measures & is 

most likely to simply reflect sound, especially with no protection as before from the parapet wall & vegetation. 

The design needs review. It is an unsightly slab that is not in keeping with the historical design of Park Village 

East. Vegetation has been lost & needs to be replaced, not by concrete. More details & assurances should be 

offered by HS2. I agree with the objection/comments made by Camden Council - the design & impacts on 

Park Village East need to be reviewed & more sympathetically considered towards heritage assets & 

environmental impact.

Page 3 of 8


